
 
 

  

Brussels, 19 September 2013 

 

 

 

Invitation to the EPF Patient Evidence Workshop focusing on Patient Safety  

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

It is our great pleasure to invite you to a Patient Evidence Workshop focusing on Patient Safety that will take 

place in Brussels at EPF premises, on Thursday 21 November 2013, from 9.30 to 16.00. 

 

The event will focus on shaping EPF contributions to EU-level actions in the patient safety area, focusing on 

patient involvement in patient safety. 

 

This workshop will be an opportunity to discuss achievements and future EPF objectives concerning patient 

safety and share experiences on patient involvement in patient safety. It will also help building the EPF 

“patients’ evidence-base” for future work. You can find the draft agenda here. 

 

The expected outcomes of the workshop are related to the development of recommendations and new 

ideas on future actions in relation to the EU recommendations on patient safety and how patients and 

families can contribute to reporting and learning systems and the education and training of professionals – 

topics to feed into the EC Patient Safety and Quality Working Group. 

 

EPF will cover all expenses related to your participation at the workshop. This includes accommodation for 

one night (if needed), catering and economy travel in line with our reimbursement policy (available here). 

Additional hotel nights can be booked at your own expense at a special rate (to be mentioned in the 

registration form).  

 

The Patient Evidence Workshop is open to registrations for EPF member organisations. Due to the limited 

number of places (15) only one representative per organisation will be accepted and subject to confirmation.  

 

An interactive web session will be organised for those who cannot be there.  

Should you wish to connect to the web session please fill the online registration form and thick the option. 

 

Good working knowledge of English is mandatory to allow for active participation and interaction. 

 

  

http://www.eu-patient.eu/Documents/events/2013-PEW/PEW_Draft_agenda.pdf
http://www.eu-patient.eu/Documents/events/2013-PEW/PEW_Reimbursement_policy.pdf


 

 

 

This seminar arises from the EPF 2013 Work Programme, which has received funding from 
the European Union, in the framework of the Health Programme.  
Disclaimer: The content of this invitation reflects only the author’s views and the 
Executive Agency is not responsible for any use that may be made of the information 
contained therein. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can find the registration form here. The deadline to register is 8 October 2013.  

 

Further information on the event will be made available to those who register for either live or web 

participation. 

 

For more information please contact Cristina Padeanu at cristina.padeanu@eu-patient.eu or Véronique 

Tarasovici at veronique.tarasovici@eu-patient.eu; phone: 0032 (2) 280 23 34. 

 

We look forward to meeting you at the workshop.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

EPF Secretariat 
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